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� As we edge closer to the closing of the liturgical year, the Church 

selects readings that remind us of the final close: the second coming of Christ.  

It's easy, perhaps, to forget that this is a dogma of our Catholic faith.  We see 

this dramatic end times language in today's Gospel.  "The sun will be dark-

ened ... and the stars will be falling from the sky."�

�

� As Christians and as human beings, we know all things will come to 

an end.  "But of that day or hour, no one knows."  The "end of the world" and 

end of time at Jesus' coming is in a future unknown.  But God has given us 

beautiful reminders of this truth.  We see the signs and symbols of ending all 

around us �� nightfall at the end of each day; the life cycle of crops coming 

alive, bearing fruit, and being harvested; our own death.  That, too, will come 

at an unknown day and hour.  But that is the way of things.  Even as God creat-

ed in Genesis, He gave us a sense of time �� the sun rising and setting, a begin-

ning and an end �� to mark our days.�

�

� So how do we welcome these built�in forms of measurement?  Do we 

take time to quietly recollect at the end of each day?  Do we see every morning 

as a fresh start for mercies new?  Do we observe the seasons and reflect on 

what they might be speaking to us of God and His glory?  "Heaven and earth 

will pass away, but my works will not pass away."  The little beginnings and 

little ends are opportunities to renew our faith in Jesus, if only we have the 

eyes to see!�
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OFFICE HOURS�

Monday�Friday:    8:00 a.m.�  3:30 p.m.�

Saturday:�   10:00 a.m.�12:00 Noon�

�

WEEKEND MASS SCHEDULE�

Saturday Evening:�

  4:00 p.m.�St. Adalbert, 160 S. 15th St.�

  5:00 p.m.�*St. Mary of the Mount�

Sunday: �

  9:00 a.m.�St. Adalbert�160 S. 15th St.�

  9:30 a.m.�*St. Mary of the Mount�

11:00 a.m.�St. Peter�S. 28th St. & Sarah St.�

11:30 a.m.�*St. Mary of the Mount (Signed Mass)�

*403 Grandview Avenue, Pittsburgh, PA  15211�

�

DAILY MASS SCHEDULE�

Monday, Wednesday & Friday: �

10:00 a.m.�St. Adalbert, 160 S. 15th St.�

Tuesday & Thursday�

10:00 a.m.�St. Mary of the Mount�

�

CONFESSION SCHEDULE�

Saturday:�

*3:00 p.m.�3:45 p.m. at St. Adalbert.�

Wednesday:�

*6:00 p.m.�6:45 p.m. at St. Mary of the Mount�

*Also upon request.�

�

SACRAMENTS�

Baptism:�

First Sunday of each month at 1:00 p.m. at St. 

Adalbert.  Parents must attend a Baptism 

Preparation Program.�

Matrimony:�

The diocese requires weddings to be scheduled 6 

months in advance. A pre�marriage course is also 

required.�

�

SPONSORS�

Sponsor certificates are available to registered 

parishioners who are confirmed, practicing their 

faith and at least 16 years old.�

�

DIOCESAN ABUSE HOTLINE�

1�888�808�1235�

 �

33rd Sunday in Ordinary Time 

November 18, 2018 

We welcome you to join Prince of Peace Parish�

If you would like to be a member of our parish, please fill out this form.  �

Place it in the offertory basket or mail to the Parish Office.�

�

Name________________________________   Phone (___)_________�

�

Address___________________________ City________ Zip________�

�

Please circle one:�

� ___ New Registration� ___ New Address�

�

� ___ Moving out of Parish� ___ Want Envelopes �

OF �
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PLEASE NOTE�

� If you requested an intention for one of the week-

end Masses and would like to carry the offertory gifts to the 

altar, please see one of the ushers prior to the start of Mass.�

�

VOTIVE LIGHT PROCEEDURES�

� If you would like to light a votive candle at either 

church, please see the ushers.  The cost of the 7 day votive 

candle is $3.00 each.�

�

HOMEMADE PIEROGIES FOR SALE�

� Pierogies, homemade by the Christian Mothers & 

Women’s Guild, are for sale at the parish office.  Pierogies 

are $7.00 per dozen (frozen).�

�

�

RETIREMENT FUND FOR RELIGIOUS�

� A donor writes, “Your flyer touched my heart�

seeing the retired religious, such memories surfaced.”  Do 

you remember the sisters, brothers, or religious order priests 

who made a positive difference in your life?  Today many 

are elderly and need assistance.  Their religious communi-

ties struggle to meet retirement needs while continuing to 

serve the People of God.�

� The second collection taken up at all masses this 

weekend, November 17, & 18, 2018, will benefit the Re-

tirement Fund for Religious.�

�

�

CCD MASS ATTENDANCE�

� All of the CCD students and their families are 

asked to attend the 9:00 a.m. Liturgy this Sunday, Novem-

ber 18, 2018, (instead of having CCD class).  Families are 

encouraged to sit up front with their children, where there is 

plenty of available seating.  The will be NO CCD class that 

day. �

� Everyone is asked to bring non�perishable food 

items, that will be offered at Mass and then given to the 

parish Food Bank.  During the offertory procession, please 

take your food donations up front on the steps to the right or 

left of center.  Thank you.�

� CCD is cancelled for next Sunday, November 25, 

2018.  Sessions will resume on Sunday, December 2, 

2018.�

�

�

PRAYER MINISTRY�

� If you have a particular prayer request, you can 

submit it to the Prayer Ministry, and the parish community 

will join in prayer with you.  These requests are men-

tioned during the intercessions at Mass, and remem-

bered at a special Mass each month.�

� Prayers will be said following the 10:00 a.m. Mass 

on Monday, November 19, 2018.�

�

�

THANKSGIVING DAY MASS�

� Thursday, November 22, 2018, is Thanksgiving 

Day.  There will be a 10:00 a.m. Mass at both Prince of 

Peace Parish�St. Adalbert Church, and St. Mary of the 

Mount Parish.�

�

�

LOOSE CHANGE COLLECTION�

� Next weekend, November 24, & 25, 2018,  we will 

take up a “Loose Change Collection” at all the masses.  This 

“Loose Change” collection is taken up on the last weekend 

of each month, and proceeds are used to help defray expens-

es.�

�

�

HOLY HOUR AND BENEDICTION�

� On the first Sunday of every month at St. Peter’s 

Church, there is a special hour of prayer, worship and si-

lence before the Lord in the Blessed Sacrament.  Join us 

Sunday, December 2, 2018, from 6:30 to 7:30 p.m.�

November 17, � 25, 2018�

�

SATURDAY� � NOV 17� St. Elizabeth of Hungary�

St. A� 4:00 p.m.�William Fliegel (Daughter, Maryann)�

�

SUNDAY� � NOV 18� 33rd Sunday in Ordinary Time�

St. A� 9:00 a.m.� Cynthia Esser (Family)�

� � Prince of Peace Parishioners�

St. P� 11:00 a.m.� Regis & Anne Schnippert (Family)�

�

MONDAY� �NOV 19� �

St. A� 10:00 a.m.� Intentions of the Prayer Ministry�

�

TUESDAY� �NOV 20� �

Morning Mass�10:00 a.m. at St. Mary of the Mount�

�

WEDNESDAY�NOV 21� The Presentation of the �

Blessed Virgin Mary�

St. A� 10:00 a.m.�Health & God’s Blessings on Helen �

Van Tiem (Bridget Patrick)�

THURSDAY� � NOV 22� St. Cecilia�

St. A� 10:00 a.m.� In Thanksgiving�

Morning Mass�10:00 a.m. at St. Mary of the Mount�

�

FRIDAY� � NOV 23� St. Clement I & St. Columban�

St. A� 10:00 a.m.� Jean & Anthony Bombich�

�

SATURDAY� �NOV 24� St. Andrew Dung�Lac�

St. A� 4:00 p.m.�Mary & Michael Madeja (Family)�

�

SUNDAY� � NOV 25� Our Lord Jesus Christ,�

King of the Universe�

St. A� 9:00 a.m.�Ann & Leo Kalupa (Family)�

St. P� 11:00 a.m.�Deceased members of Ted Javorsky Family�

(Children & Grandchildren)�

� � Prince of Peace Parishioiners�

BULLETIN DEADLINE�

� All notices for the Sunday bulletin are due in 

the office by Tuesday at 12:00 Noon.  Articles must be in 

writing.  Nothing will be taken over the phone.  Articles 

may be submitted by emailed to:  princeofpeacepar-

ish@verizon.net, placed in the collection basket, dropped 

off at the office, or dropped in the mail slot after office 

hours.�



THE ANGEL TREE�

� Prince of Peace Parish is contin-

uing the tradition of giving at Christmas.  

An Angel Tree will be in each of our 

churches.  Attached to the trees are an-

gels with suggestions.�

�

�

� *Take an angel from the tree.  Purchase and wrap 

the gift in Christmas wrapping paper.  NO BOWS, 

PLEASE.�

� *VERY IMPORTANT:  Attach the angel firmly to 

the OUTSIDE of the wrapped package, with the NUMBER 

showing.  This ensures proper identification of the person 

to receive the gift.�

� *The DEADLINE for returning the gift is the 

weekend of December 8, & 9, 2018.�

� *The DEADLINE IS IMPORTANT.  If you are 

unable to meet the deadline, PLEASE DO NOT TAKE AN 

ANGEL.  We do not want to disappoint anyone who is to 

receive a gift.  TIME IS ALSO NEEDED FOR DELIV-

ERY.�

�

�

THANK YOU CCD TEACHERS�

� During this time of Thanksgiving, we 

acknowledge and give thanks for those who volunteer in 

our CCD program (those named & those not mentioned).�

� These volunteers commit their time and talents, 

and share their faith with our children on a regular basis, as 

well as taking classes to help prepare themselves for this 

important role:�

Tim Gardner�

Mary Pakutinskas�

Sharon Sobol�

Darlene Stockhausen�

David Stockhausen�

John Vaulet�

� THANK YOU and God bless you!�

�

�

BAPTISM SEMINAR�

� The next Baptism Seminar will be held on Tues-

day, December 18, 2018, 7:00 p.m. in the Parish Center 

Conference Room, for parents who are planning a Baptism 

at Prince of Peace Parish.  To register call 412�481�8380.�

�

�

SUMMARY CONTRIBUTION REPORT�

� Due to the holiday printing schedule, the Summary 

Contribution Report for November 10, & 11, 2018, will be 

in next week’s bulletin.  �

�

�

BISHOP DAVID ZUBIK�

TO HOST LISTENING SESSIONS�

�� Bishop David Zubik will host four listening ses-

sions in late November and early December, and is asking 

parishioners and others to attend to express their thoughts 

and concerns, and to offer suggestions following the re-

lease of the Pennsylvania Grand Jury Report.�

�� The listening sessions will take place in the con-

text of prayer and will be led by a team of lay professionals 

who seek to provide a structured format for the faithful to 

be heard concerning the current challenges in the Church 

and to express viewpoints for moving forward.  Survivors 

of child sexual abuse by clergy and their family members, 

as well as parishioners are invited to share their feelings 

and struggles.�

�� Bishop Zubik will be present to listen to the faith-

ful and will rely on the skill of lay leaders to facilitate the 

evening.  Once all of the sessions have been held, Bishop 

Zubik will prepare a pastoral response with the help of the 

facilitators.�

�� The sessions will begin at 7:00 p.m. and will be 

held at the following parishes:�

Thursday, November 29, 2018:� St. Paul Cathedral�

�� � � � 108 N. Dithridge St.�

�� � � � Pgh.  15213�

Monday, December 3, 2018:� St. Thomas a’ Becket�

�� � � � 139 Gill Hall Rd.�

�� � � � Jefferson Hills, 15025�

Tuesday, December 4, 2018:� Our Lady of Fatima 

� � � � 2270 Brodhead Rd.�

�� � � � Aliquippa, 15001�

Thursday, December 6, 2018:� St. Ferdinand Church�

�� � � � 2535 Rochester Rd.�

�� � � � Cranberry Twp.  16066�

�

�

BOX TOPS FOR EDUCATION�

�� Help support education!  “Box Tops for Educa-

tion” can be found on hundreds of products we use every 

day.  Please clip these “Box Tops” and drop them off at the 

Parish Center.  Each “Box Top” is worth .10 cents to the 

schools, and occasionally bonus “Box Tops” of a higher 

value are issued.  We will forward these “Box Tops” to 

participating schools.�
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PARISH OFFICE CLOSED�

� The Parish office will be closed on Thanks-

giving Day, Thursday, November 22, and Friday, 

November 23, 2018.  The Parish office will reopen 

on Saturday, November 24, 2018, from 10:00 a.m.�

12:00 Noon.�


